
Submitter: HAROLD DILLON 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB2095 

I walk, ride a bike and drive a car in Eugene. I see many cars driving too fast and 

exceeding the speed limit. I do not often see a Eugene Police vehicle in my travels. It 

makes so much sense to use the technology available to create a strong incentive for 

drivers to obey the speed limits. I can easily imagine that the police officers are very 

busy doing all kinds of tasks. I am sure that there are rarely enough officers on a shift 

to send one out to only monitor traffic speeds.  Thank you 


